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City Sponsored 4th of July Parade and Block Party 
Canceled 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After careful consideration of the current trend in COVID-19 virus   infections 
in Bexar county , the City of Terrell Hills has decided not to host our annual 
July 4th celebration this year. All of us here at city hall love to celebrate with 
our residents at this function and we are committed to having an even bigger 
celebration next year.  We     encourage everyone to celebrate our great 
country’s independence at home this year. If you are planning a celebration 
at your home ,please let us know and we will ask our police and fire  
personnel to drive by and salute you. 

FLAG DISPLAY ON ELDON 
Eldon Road will be decorated with the American Flags for the 4th of July 
Weekend. Even though we can’t get together as a community we are still 
going to display our pride in our country!!!!  



 

CITY CONTACT INFORMATION 

 City Administrative Offices: (210) 824-7401 

 24-Hour Non-Emergency Dispatch: (210) 824-1009 

 For Emergencies, Dial 911 

Be careful when cooking outdoors!   
Don’t let a backyard BBQ ruin your day. BBQ pits (gas or charcoal) should never be 
placed on your deck or within 10 feet of your home. This includes attached porch-
es and balconies.  Proper care should always be taken when disposing of coals or 
ash. Ash and coals from a BBQ pit on a deck can easily fall below the decking start-
ing a fire that will quickly spread. Always closely supervise your cooking and have a 
water source or fire extinguisher nearby. Several fires have occurred in Terrell Hills 
as a result of outside cooking operations. For further safety tips please visit our 
webpage, call us at 210-824-7401 or email jseibert@terrell-hills.com. 

June/July City Holidays 

City Hall will be closed on the following days, there is also no work 
allowed on these days inside the city limits. As always your Public 
Safety Departments are available 24 hours a day 365 days a year.  

Friday, July 3rd—Independence Day 


